
 
 

Morning 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

January 11th, 2024 
 
 

 
The B&B Club will be meeting this Friday January 12th in room 202 from 2:15- 
3:00PM. 
We will be laying out our plan for our SPRING FLING. And talking about current 
issues teens face related to Self Esteem, Relationships, Mental Health. So, put 
on your thinking caps and come ready to converse. 
 
 
 
The Academic Challenge Team at Valley Forge will have a meeting Tuesday, 
January 16th after school. If you are interested in joining us, please come to 
room 103.  All Valley Forge students are welcome. If you have any questions, 
please contact Mr. Vojta or Mrs. Simanella 
 
 
 
Attention Valley Forge student and staff!!  The Senior Advisory Board will be 
hosting the first ever "Valley Forge has got Talent" Come see the amazing show 
on Thursday January 18th at 7pm in the auditorium.  Tickets will be sold at 
the door for $5.  Don't miss your talented classmates. 
 
 
 
"Are you ready to be "a singular sensation?"  You can be the "one" by joining 
our cast the Drama Club's Spring Musical A CHORUS LINE!!!  We will be holding 
auditions Tuesday, January 16th and Wednesday, January 17th from 4pm-6pm 



in the auditorium.  Make sure you sign up for an audition appointment by 
checking the theatre callboard in the hallway behind the auditorium.  We'll also 
be having a meeting to learn the audition song this Thursday, January 11th 
from 4pm-6pm in the auditorium.  We hope to see you there!!!! If you have any 
questions, please email Drama Club Coordinator, Mr. Bizub 
at bizubc@parmacityschools.org.  See you at auditions!!!" 

 

 

When visiting the Student Service Office, you must now be sure to 

SIGN IN. Whenever you are in the office whether it is for a 
counselor visit, a call slip, any reason, you must now make sure that 
you sign in. 

 
 
Patriots Perks coffee is back! Iced Coffee, Hot Chocolate & Tea will 
be sold during all lunch periods on Friday. All drinks are $2.00 Come 
purchase some delicious drink on Friday. 
 
 
 
If you get a Patriot Buck, don't forget to turn it in to Student 
Services. You will place them in a bin according to grade! You can 
earn incentives or rewards so make sure to turn them in! You can 
earn them from being respectful, responsible and/or ready to learn! 
 
 
Attention students you need to come to the clinic and speak 
to the nurse if they are ill. Students should not call their 

mailto:bizubc@parmacityschools.org


parents to pick them up when they are sick, this must be 
done through the clinic staff only. Thanks!  
Students must have a pass to go to the clinic.  
  
 
Valley Forge Patriots are responsible, respectful, and ready to learn! 
 


